
 

 
 

Phone: (954) 545-7004            City of Pompano Beach   Fax: (954) 545-7046 

UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION 
MEMORANDUM NO. 18 – 05 

 
DATE: December 27, 2017 
 
TO:  Asceleta Hammond, City Clerk 
 
Via:  A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 
 
FROM: Shana Coombs-Gordon, Interim Utility Compliance & Efficiency Manager   
               
SUBJECT:  $200,000 Reuse Grant Agreement Execution with Broward County 

 
This grant is for phase two of the Lighthouse Point contract and will be used to construct reuse 
transmission and service lines. Phase II which is the Marina area, will be funded through a cost 
share effort with Broward County and the City’s Capital Improvement Plan (CIP). The County 
will contribute 40%, not to exceed $200,000. 
 
The reuse expansion is a multiyear and multijurisdictional project. The first phase of the project 
began on November 7, 2017 and involves construction of a trunk line from the NE portion of 
Pompano Beach into Lighthouse Point.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


